PHILIP DUNNE MP (LUDLOW)



HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mr Derick Bromley
Clerk Farlow Parish Council
2 Lanes End
Farlow, Kidderminster
Worcs. DY14 0RH

20 February 2019 JG/FPC/173

Dear Derick

Thank you for your letter dated 5th February drawing to my attention the poor state of repairs along the roads in the Parish.

I have written to the Chief Executive of Shropshire Council to raise your concerns, and as soon as I have received a response will be back in touch with you.

Yours sincerely

Philip Dunne MP for Ludlow